|

From:

Sent: 10 October 2021 15:22

To: Licensing (SCDQC)

Subject: Fwd: Licence Application by Adam White

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From:
Date: 6 October 2021 at 13:18:36 BST

bt A b St Adh ool
Subject: Licence Application by Adam White

I would like to make the following points to the Parish Council about this application

There seems to be only two changes to the previous withdrawn application.

These involve the opening hours and the fact that it would not be open to the public.

If it is not to be open to the public who would the customers be?

My objections to this application are that people using the bar would have to travel to it as there is
no accommodation on site and people in cars, having drunk alcohol, would be exiting on to a busy
road. From a road safety point of view this is not an ideal situation.

It is also very close to neighbouring properties which could cause problems with noise if outside
music is played.

There is no mention of any provision for food to be served with the alcohol.

Sent from my iPhone



